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Site Maintenance during the CV crisis. 

Under the re-opening plan, it is reasonable for maintenance to be carried out on WFSC grounds if 

social distancing is adopted. 

We are hoping that this provides the club with an excellent opportunity to carry out various tasks.  

So far a group of three has mowed the grass on May 3rd. Another cut is needed, to commence 

Wednesday the 27th May. 

A group of two has spent a day on the Enterprise and GP jetties. It went well but there is more to be 

done. 

At both sessions social distancing was easily managed.  

Please bring your own tools and PPE if you can. E.g. grass stimmer. Further details below 

A list of tasks that need attention. 

• Jetties, about 4 man days.  

• Grass cutting, at least twice, 3 man days each time.  

• Work along water’s edge, strimming, pruning, clearing underwater obstacles, 3 man days.  

• Weedkill.  

• Check out and repair berthing rails while there are no or fewer boats than normal. 

• Floating Pontoon needs wooden rails fixing to RHS.  

• Undergrowth round OOD box.  

• Weeding round clubhouse.  

• Undergrowth between back of containers and access road.  

As you can see plenty to keep us busy. 
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Here is an attempt to formalise the protocol. 

 

Maintenance Policy for WFSC May 27th May until the July 4th. 

Small work parties will be organised on Wednesdays and Sundays.  

Wednesdays, starting May 27th and subsequently thereafter. 16.00 to 19:00. 

Sundays, starting, May 31st and subsequently thereafter. 10:00 to 14:30. 

Members who wish to be involved should contact James Blackford on jhblackford@hotmail.co.uk 

This allows numbers to be controlled and tasks allocated. 

Initially all work will be outside.  

The disabled toilet will be available. As will running water, hand basin and soap and hand sanitizer. 

It is recommended that members come with the following items of PPE. Rubber Gloves, Face Mask, 

Goggles. 

These should be used if a particular task briefly compromises social distancing protocol and the use 

of a Face Mask is required, in line with current Government guidelines. 

Your own hand sanitiser. 

Members should bring their own food and drink.  

Changing and shower facilities will not be provided. 

 

Sent on behalf of the WFSC CV Action Group 

Written by  

James Blackford Vice Commodore House 
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